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Winters doesn't belong in the urban district 2 of Davis. Winters is rural and has affinity with Woodland. Our land management,
water, growth and farming issues are parallel with Woodland, not Davis. Instead of an east-west configuration, | urge the formation
of a north-south district that values Winters rural identity. Winters' placement should be ag based. We are more than a number to
round off.
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Thank you,
Yolo County
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